
Band Booster Meeting 06/02/2021

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by April Frost at 6:34 at the Media Center
Those present at the meeting: Paul Shimmons, Katie Cook, Dakota Weldon, April Frost, Cheryl Wyatt, Heather
Brown, and Cody Higgins

2. Correspondence: None

3. Financial Report:
a. Checking account balance is $9388.44 and savings balance is $1372.83
b. There is one outstanding check for $72 to Artistic Engraving for band awards
c. $2459 was deposited between band camp, pizza cards, and the popcorn fundraising.
d. A $60 check will be written to the Saginaw YMCA for a student to go to Camp Timbers
e. Dakota motioned to accept the financial report and Cheryl seconded it.

4. Band Director Report:
a. June 6th is graduation

i. Students should be in their chairs at 12:30
b. Still deciding on drum majors and next year’s marching band show

i. There will not be an in person drum major camp this year
c. Next year’s band size will remain about the same

5. Committees:
a. Band Boosters is in need of someone who is able to pull the band trailer to events and practices
b. Fundraising:

i. We would like to have a 5k run in September through the new school forest and we will work with
Cross Country to make it happen

ii. Haven’t heard anything from the Drive4UR School
iii. Bear Claw trash bags are planned for Spring 2022

c. Color Guard:
i. 4 students are in this year’s color guard - 3 returning students and 1 new student

6. Old Business:
a. Band Camp is August 16-20

i. There are a lot of commitment forms coming in but not a lot of students have paid yet
ii. We may set up a Venmo/Paypal for ease of access
iii. We are looking for a medical officer to train for the upcoming year

1. Must be 21, CPR Certified, and have basic first aid certification
a. Email Paul with qualifications if interested

7. Adjourn:  A motion to adjourn was made by Dakota and seconded by Katie. Meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM

Next Meeting on August 4th at 6:30 pm in the Teacher’s Lounge

Current Band Booster Officers:
President - April Frost
Vice-President - Beth Twynham
Treasurer - Katie Cook



Secretary - Cody Higgins
Fundraising Chair - Dakota Weldon
Concessions Chair - Beth Twynham and April Frost
Uniforms Chair -

President’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________

Treasurer’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________

Secretary’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________


